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Market-Place

Dear Zontians,
You are cordially invited to the District Conference in Dortmund!
Now I want to inform you about the possibility to charter a table in the foyer of the Congress Hall to offer and sell goods or presents supporting your Club and Projects.
The care and attendance of the table will be your own responsibility.
We will charge 50€ for one table for the permanent use during the District Conference.
The responsible Zontian of the District-Committee for the Market-Place is
Heike Musshoff.
Please, contact Heike by mail with your registration or questions
heike.musshoff@web.de

Registration for the Market-Place can be accepted until 15.9.2017

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Zonta Friends, in behalf of the District-Conference Committee I am looking forward to welcome you in Dortmund.
With warm regards

Dr. Brigitte Klein, Chairman District Conference Committee
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